
Our Lady of Perpetual Help School~836 Dewitt Avenue~Clovis, Ca  93612 

    Pride in the Past  Committed to the Future 

 
Dear Parents,                                                                                              January 30, 2018 
 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help School will continue with the same application process for 
Tuition Assistance for the 2018-2019 School Year.  There are two types of tuition assistance 
available to families at our school: 
 

1. Our Faith, Our Family, Our Future (OFOFOF), which is a Diocesan based 
assistance program.  It is available to all families who have children enrolled in 
schools within the Diocese of Fresno 

2. OLPH Tuition Assistance, which is for families who attend here. 
 
Previously, families had to apply separately for each.  That is no longer the case.  Each 
family will need to apply only once.  The Diocese will use the application to assess OFOFOF 
distributions and the data will be available to Father Robert and me to fairly distribute the 
Tuition Assistance funds available to OLPH families. 
 
We (along with the Diocese of Fresno) are partnering with the FACTS Management 
Company to gather the financial information necessary.  All families must apply for 
Tuition Assistance either online. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

1. ALL FAMILIES MUST APPLY FOR TUITION ASSISTANCE THROUGH THE 
FACTS MANAGEMENT SYSTEM—THIS MUST BE DONE EACH YEAR. 

2. THE WEBSITE TO REGISTER IS:  https://factsmgt.com/ 
 

3. ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE COMPLETE TO BE CONSIDERED 
 

4. ALL INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL AND WILL ONLY BE VIEWED BY 
FATHER ROBERT AND PATRICK DODD 
 

5. DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS IS APRIL 16, 2018—NO EXCEPTIONS 
 
Please direct any questions regarding application to pdodd@olphschool.net. 
 
Patrick Dodd 
Principal OLPH School 
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